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The Secretary-General, 
International Ornithological Congress, 
c/o Department of Zoology, 
Parks Road, 
Oxford, England. 

(Applications for the Study Cruise will be dealt with in the order in which they 
arrive.) 

The costs of the Congress are as follows: 
CONGRESS FEE: 

Full Members: t;10 This entitles members to attend all 
functions and to receive the Proceed- 
ings. 

Associate Members: œ 7 Wives or husbands of full members can 
register as Associate Members at this 
reduced fee, which entitles them to at- 
tend all functions, but not to receive 
the Proceedings. 

CRUISE: 

From: approximately œ30 for dormitory passengers, 
To: approximate œ75 for 1-berth cabin accommodation. 
(The train fare from Edinburgh to Oxford will be an additional cost) 

ACCOMMODATION IN OXFORD: 

The cost, to be paid by individual members, will be approximately 50/- 
per day for full board in the Colleges. Hotels are, in general, more expensive. 

N. Tinbergen 
Secretary-General 

ATTENTION SPARROW HAWK BANDERS 

I am currently writing a paper on migration and population dynamics of the 
Sparrow Hawk (Falco sparverius). Migration data are being extracted from a 
mactrine listing of Sparrow Hawk banding recoveries provided by the Bird Band- 
ing Laboratory. I would appreciate receiving prompt notification from anyone 
preferring that I do not use their Sparrow Hawk recoveries in the above men- 
tioned paper. The machine listing of recoveries prevents me from acknowledging 
contributions of individual banders.--Donald S. Heintzelman, 629 Green St., 
Allentown, Pa., 18102. 

NOTES AND NEWS 

Instituut veer Oecologisch Onderzoek (Kempenbergweg 11, Arnhem, Hol- 
land) would like to obtain three back issues of Bird-Banding: Vol. 12, No. 1; 
Vol. 19, Nos. 2 and 4. If any reader can spare these, or knows of any for sale, 
please get in touch with the Instituut (or with NEBBA's Treasurer, Mrs. Downs). 
Mrs. Downs has in stock many back issues (list from her upon request). 

The facilities of the Bowdoin Scientific Station on Kent Island, Grand Manan, 
New Brunswick, Canada are available to scientists wistting to field research on 
an offshore island, unique in North America in providing investigation facilities 
at a large sea-bird breeding station. Other visitors are welcome at the station, 
space permitting. Details may be obtained from Prof. Charles E. Huntington, 
Dept. of Biology, Bowdoin College, Brunswick, Me. 04011. 


